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October 12, 2022 

 

 

Betty Hester, Permits Office  

DC Department of Parks and Recreation 

1275 First Street NE, 8th Floor 

Washington, DC 20002 

betty.hester@dc.gov 

Via Email Only 

 

 
RE: Letter of Support for Hands UP Outreach Ministry food distribution on Nov. 19, 2022 

 

Dear Ms. Hester, 

 

ANC1A considered and by a vote of 9 Yes – 0 No – 0 Abstention at our October 12, 2022, 

meeting approved this letter of support for the work and program of the Hands Up Outreach 

Ministry to use the Park View Recreation Center for their food distribution program on 

November 19, 2022 

 

The Hands Up Outreach Ministry has requested to use the recreation center to facilitate 

distribution of Thanksgiving holiday baskets to the community at the Park View Recreation 

Center again this year. In support of this critically needed service, Rev. Christopher Tobias has 

informed the impacted Commissioners of their desire to use the recreation center as they have 

done in previous years 

 

Please let us know if you have any questions or need additional information from the 

Commission. 

 

With regards,  

 

 

 

 

____________________________    

Michael Wray, ANC 1A Chair  

SMD 1A09   
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